BUILDING BOARD OF APPEALS

Recommendation on 0-36-14

The Building Board of Appeals met at a reguiar meeting on February 10,
2015 and considered Ordinance 0-36-14. The Board recommends to the City
Council that the ordinance have language that indicates that the Board shall
consist of the following persons:

a licensed professional engineer;
a licensed architect;
a licensed member of the building and construction industry,
a licensed building contractor;
. a person who has technical or scientific experience in the field of forest
conservation and environmental matters.
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